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Important Notice:

This will be the last newsletter delivered to your home; all future
newsletters will be posted on our website at www.rola.org. Please refer
to the Important login Information sent with the annual meeting
Information. If you would still like to receive a paper copy, you may send
a self-addressed stamped envelope or contact a board member to
arrange a paper copy to be picked up. Feel free to contact any board
member with questions or concerns. Let's save some paper—think green.

Exciting information can be found on our website! Look for newsletters, dues
payment history & reminders, neighborhood news & events. River Oaks history,
ROIA by-laws & minutes. River Oaks Directory and morel We encourage input
from our neighbors to make this an informative website. Don't forget to check in
frequently for updated information.

The annual River Oaks improvement Association Meeting will be
held Wednesday, March I2th, 7:30 pm at the Warrenville Park
District Conference Room (lower level). Mark your calendars, hope
to see you there!

4th qtr payments due Febraary 29th<
gforry for the lack of newsletters over the winter; seems the winter just DID
NOT want to cooperate, so walking the newsletters didn't seem to be an
option. I think it's fair to say we are all hoping for an early, sunny spring!



River Oaks 2007 Board of Directors:

President/City Liaison

Vice President

Treasurer

Secretary

Landscaping

Entertainment

Newsletter

Ruth Brackmann

Brackmann2(^comcast.net

Dave Sartore

itbizman(a)yahoo.com

Rick Deist

Linda Saxton

Isavalon(^yahoo.com

Pete Molina

pmjm9262@yahoo.com

Robert Stout

stoutl@yahoo.com

Robin Hodges
robin.hodges@bairdwarner.com

393-6830

836-0499

393-1309

393-2206

393-2113

836-0774

393-7761

The Board of Directors hold monthly meetings that are open to ail River
Oaks residents. The meetings will begenerally held the third Wednesday of
each month at 7:30 in the evening, though time and place mayvary.

Next meeting is scheduled for
Wednesday, March 12th 7:30 at
the Warrenville Park District

Center Conference Room (lower
level) *This is our annual meeting,
we encourage all homeowners to
attend.


